Wagner Middle School Parents Issociation 2014 Spring Benefit

April 11, 2014

New York Dental Office 245 East 63rd Street New York, NY 10065

Dear Generous Friend of Wagner Middle School,

The Auction Committee, staff and most importantly, the students of Wagner Middle School would like to thank you for your generosity that helped to make our event a great success. It is our pleasure to include you as a supporter of public education.

As you know, public school budgets have been slashed drastically since the 1970's, schools have never achieved the same funding levels that once existed and our children have endured the consequence. However, by contributing goods and/or services, you have allowed us, the Wagner Parents Association, to raise funds that will finance important educational programs and supplies that are no longer covered within the school budget. Please know, you have enhanced a classroom library, supported our science program, underwritten an art and music program, enhanced the technology that our students use, created after school programming, theater arts, sports clubs and athletic uniforms for our students. In addition, you have allowed our teachers to continue to strive for excellence within themselves through professional development. All of these things directly impact our students and the way they learn.

We greatly appreciate your support as we continue to build upon Wagner Middle School's reputation for excellence.

Sincerely

Carrie Karabelas & LuAnn Propper Co-Chairs, Auction Committee 2014

Wagner Middle School PA is a 501c(3) not-for-profit corporation-Tax ID # 13-3974003